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Dr. Barbara A. Beno, President
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges

10 Commercial Boulevard, Suite 204
Novato, CA 94949

Dear Dr. Beno:

I am respectfully submitting Guam Community College’s Midterm Report, after it has been
reviewed and approved by the college’s Governing Board at its February 6, 2015 meeting. The
three (3) hard copies enclosed here have been signed by the Board Chair, President,
Accreditation Liaison Officer, and other governance leaders on campus.

The Midterm Report comes in two booklet formats: one, a 31-page primary report,
supplemented by five (5) separate Appendices containing all the attachments that serve as
evidence to substantiate the discussion in the primary report. This box is the first of 3 priority
boxes we are sending via USPS Priority Mail with return receipt. It also contains the flash drive
with the electronic version of the Midterm Report with active hyperlinks within the body of the
report.

Once the Commission completes its review of this Midterm Report at its June 2015 meeting, I
look forward to receiving word as to what action the Commission directs the College to take.

Thank you for your valuable assistance.

Dg R. Ray D. Somera
ce President for Academic Affairs

P.O. Box 23069, Barrigada, Guam 96921 * Phone: (671) 735-5527 ¢ Fax: 734-1003
Website: www.guamcc.edu
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